
The    Six-to-Eight    group    deeply    regret
the   passing   of   our   dearest   friend   and
cofounder

Margie BÉGUIN
Her  warmth  and  kindness  brought  much
joy   to   those   who   attended   our   weekly
meetings  since  1977.  She  will  be  greatly
missed and our sincerest condolences go
to all her loved ones.
                  Leona Foldi and Jane Thiébaud
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